
During your Shadow Day, see shortened classes, take a tour of our campus, have lunch, 

meet future teachers and be a Bulldog for the day!  Limited days from October 1 – January 12.   

September 17 from 6:30 – 7:30 pm.  This program, in partnership with 

LEAP, is beneficial to 6th, 7th and 8th grade girls and parents. 

September 23 from 8:30 – 10:00 am.  Parents of prospective students are 

invited for coffee, conversation and information.  Admissions staff and administrators will be on hand to answer your 

questions.  There is no formal presentation, so feel free to stay the whole time or stop in for a few minutes.   

September 24 from 6:30 – 7:30 pm.  Parents of 

prospective students are invited to come in for coffee, conversation and information.  Admissions staff and administrators 

will be on hand to answer your questions! There is no formal presentation, so feel free to stay the whole time or stop in for 

a few minutes. 

  September 29 from 7:00 – 8:00 pm.  Prospective families are invited to 

attend a Virtual Information Session to “meet” with administrators and admission staff to learn about what Saint Ursula 

Academy has to offer!  This unique opportunity will provide time for question and answers for wherever your family is on 

the admission journey. 

October 10 from 11 am – 

1:00 pm and October 24 from 11 am – 1:30 pm.  Girls in grades 6 -8 are invited to celebrate diversity and be empowered 

to be her own best self!  Registration is limited and the event will be virtual. 

October 13 from 7-8 pm.  This session will include an overview of the 

financial aid application process, FACTS tuition payment system and Q&A with our business office.  

October 25 from 1 – 4:30 pm for 7th and 8th grade families.  Take an in-depth look at all SUA has to 

offer!  An RSVP is required.

November 11 or December 1 from 6:30 – 8:30 pm.  This program for girls and parents in grades 

6 – 8 will “showcase” the many parts of a Saint Ursula Education. 

Saint Ursula Academy will be complying with social distancing regulations for all events.  We will be taking temperatures as guests enter the building.  Masks will be required.  Please make sure to follow 

all Ohio COVID-19 safety protocols before arriving at SUA.  SUA will continue to closely monitor the movement of COVID-19 throughout the fall.  Any necessary changes to events will be shared if and 

when needed to ensure the safety of our students, families and our faculty and staff.  

 

http://www.saintursula.org/visit.aspx

